
Orange County Transportation Authority 
550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / California  92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

December 31, 2024 

SUBJECT: Requests for Proposals (RFP) 4-2642 
 “Construction Management Support Services for the 
Trabuco-Rose Gully Stabilization Project” 

Gentlemen/Ladies: 

This letter and its Attachments comprise Addendum No. 3 to the above 
captioned Request for Proposals issued by the Orange County Transportation 
Authority (“Authority”). 

1. Offerors are advised that the Authority has received questions by the
date and time specified in the RFP. Authority’s responses are
presented as Attachment A to this Addendum No. 3.

2. Offerors are advised that a site visit is being coordinated. Details
pertaining to the site visit will be released in a future addendum.

Offerors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 3 in their 
Letter of Transmittal, which is to accompany the proposal. Offerors are advised 
that all changes addressed in this Addendum No. 3 shall be incorporated into 
the final Agreement. 

Questions regarding this Addendum No. 3 should be directed to the 
undersigned at 714-560-5443 or adelgado@octa.net.  

Sincerely, 

Aaron Delgado 
Associate Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 

Attachments: 
Attachment A: RFP 4-2642 Questions and Authority Responses 

AFFILIATED AGENCIES 

Orange County 
Transit District 

Local Transportation 
Authority 

Service Authority for 
Freeway Emergencies 

Consolidated Transportation 
Service Agency 

Congestion Management 

Agency 

Service Authority for 
Abandoned Vehicles 
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RFP 4-2642 
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

ATTACHMENT A 
RFP 4-2642: Questions and Answers 

Q1. Will OCTA be able to provide a project site tour? 

A1. A project site tour is being coordinated. Details pertaining to the site tour will be 

released in a future addendum. 

Q2. Would OCTA allow single-spacing for headings, graphics and tables, provided 

they remain legible? 

A2. Single-spacing is allowed for headings, graphics, and tables, provided they 

remain legible. 

 


